
                Broughton Primary School 

www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk  

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 01536 790 282  

Friday 25th November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

The busy term continues… 

Individual, sibling & family photo orders  

A reminder - the last day for online orders and receipt of completed order envelopes (with completed 
proofs and full payment) in school is 3pm Monday 28th November. After this date orders must be made 
online direct with Braiswick and extra delivery charges may be incurred (please see the photo proof card for 
full details). 
 
Year 4 Visit to Leicester Museum 
 
Year 4 had a brilliant day learning about Egyptian life at the Leicester Museum. They got to see some real 
mummies, have a go at mummification, and dress up as Egyptians. 
  
https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=49&gcatid=85 
  
Unwanted visitors 

Head lice – we have been notified of an occurrence in school. Please be vigilant, keep long hair tied up and 

if your child is affected do let us know and treat appropriately as quickly as possible. Treatments are widely 

available in supermarkets and pharmacies.  

Christmas Concert Tickets 

These are very limited for the evening performances but we still have lots of availability for the morning 

productions. If you have not booked a ticket, the closing date is the 1st December. If you have requested to 

go on the waiting list, you will receive an email on the 2nd December if we have availability.    

Where to queue for an event in school 

If you are coming for a school event in the hall, please walk past the front office, through the black gate and 

form an orderly queue by the rear hall door. A member of staff will open the door and let you in. Thank you 

for your patience, it can sometimes take a few minutes to set up the hall with chairs.  

Christmas Play Drop off and pick up 

For the evening performances the school gate will open at 5.30pm. Children will be admitted into the 

classrooms, parents should line up by the rear of the school hall. 

Plays starts at 6.00pm and last about 30 minutes. 

Children will be dismissed from the usual classroom door. Please wait on the playground until the children 

get changed. 

There is no parking on the school site for parents. Please be considerate of our neighbours when parking 

near the school.                                  

http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.u/
http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=49&gcatid=85


At night, the school site is very dark. Please mind your step. 

Panto Return 

We are going to an afternoon production of the Panto in Kettering on Tuesday 13th December. This will 

mean a late return to school around 3.45pm. Please leave space for the coaches to drop off outside the 

school. Children will come back into school and be dismissed from the classroom.  

Diary dates 

November 

Monday 28th    Whole school  Deadline for photo purchases in school 

Tuesday 29th   New parents  School tour 

December 

Thursday 1st   Year 4   9.15 Ukulele concert 

Monday 5th   KS1 Performances  9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 6th   KS2 Performances  9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 13th   Whole school  Christmas panto 

Wednesday 14th   Choir members  4pm Choir concert 

Thursday 15th    Whole school  Church service 

    Whole school  Christmas parties 

Friday 16th   Whole School  Christmas dinner. Please order by December 7th 

 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 


